
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Sunday, September 13, Sunday School begins on Zoom, 9 am for 

 2 year olds – 5th grade 

 

Sunday, September 13, Funday begins on Zoom for 3rd – 5th graders every 

other Sunday at Noon 

 

Sunday, September 13, Youth Group Packet Pick-up in the KFUMC parking lot, 

3-4 pm 

 

Sunday, September 13, Jr UMY Zoom Orientation on Zoom, 6-7 pm 

 

Sunday, September 13, Sr UMY Zoom Orientation on Zoom, 7-8 pm 

 

Tuesday, September 15, Youth Cornerstone Bible Study on Zoom,  

6:30 pm  
 

Wednesday, September 16, Pastor Mark’s Bible Study begins on Zoom, 11 am 

 

Sunday, September 20, Young Adults (The Breakfast Club) Bible Study on Zoom 

every other Sunday at 11:30 am 

 

All live upcoming church events are cancelled until further notice due to the 

Covid 19 Virus!!! 
 

The Church office is open from 8 am - Noon, Monday - Friday, by appointment 

only. Thank you. 
 
 
Hi Friends, 
 
As we move to the end of Summer and August is coming to a close we are busy  trying to put 
together our programs for the fall and figure out how we can do them in new ways to comply 
with the safety protocols we have set and want to follow them to make sure we do no harm 
during this Pandemic.  
 
I met with a group to start the planning for a modified Holy Daze event at the end of October. 
Rachel and the Youth Ministry Leaders have started planning events like Trunk-or-Treat, that 
we can do with social distancing all while being aware of our time, distance, and shielding 
requirements.  Video based Sunday School and Bible studies are being planned, and we are 
starting to piece together a new worship experience for us, as well.  Next week, we will 



hopefully be able to announce those changes and programs, so we can all make plans to 
participate as we can. 
 
So, keep an eye out for the announcements as they become available. 
 
I also want to provide a link for you to my weekly update and devotion I share on Thursdays. 
Many of you have been asking if the requirements that the Governor relaxed for those of us 
living in counties that have not yet reached Phase II are making changes to our “re-opening 
plan”.  In that video I explain where we, and all United Methodist Churches in the Pacific 
Northwest Conference, are regarding gathering in our buildings.  Please take a look. 
https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=306997593699476&extid=SPx10r1Upyy4AGJ3 
 
And, just a reminder that we are again having our virtual worship gathering over on our 
YouTube channel at 10:30 am on Sunday. (Remember there is no rule that says you must watch 
at 10:30 am on Sunday… you can tune in anytime!) Click the link and it will take you to our 
YouTube Channel,  if you need a ride to church ☺  
https://www.youtube.com/user/PiratesoftheColumbia. 
 
 Have a great week my friends!... and go wash your hands 
 
Pastor Mark 
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